KIRK ROTHER, P.E.
CONSULTING ENGINEER, PLLDC

5 SAINT STEPHENS LANE

WARWICK, NY 10990

Phone (845) 988-0620
Fax (845) 988-1628

Donald Serotta, Chairman

Town of Chester Planning Board
1786 Kings Highway

Chester, NY 10918

Re: Chesterdale Subdivision

NYS Route 94
Project #04182.0

Dear Mr. Serotta:

Email krother@kirkrother.com

May 10, 2016

In reference to the above, please allow this letter to serve as a request for extension of preliminary
subdivision approval that was granted by your Board. Since the approval the applicant is in the
final stages of obtaining Orange County Department of Health approvals.

It is our expectation that various department approvals will be secured within a month or two, after
which the matter will refer back to your Board for final approval.

Should you have any questions regarding the above, please feel free to contact our office.

KR:bec

Respectfully,

AT

Kirk Rother, P.E.



